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Dear Students & Parents/Guardians, 

We are pleased to welcome you to the 2020-21 regular school year at WestShore’s Langford Campus. You 
have likely already received information from School District 62 (Sooke) outlining the basic scheduling 
and structure of the school year for the majority of schools in our district. For additional information on 
the SD62 back to school plan please check out the documents found at:  Sooke School District FAQs and 
Provincial Documents. As you already know, the WestShore Langford Campus does not fit into the model 
used by our other SD62 high schools and things will look a little bit different at our Campus.  Our 
distributed learning courses are continuing as normal with flexible start dates and students being able to 
work through courses at a pace that is best for them.  

Registration for grade 10-12 courses is currently open to school aged and adult students who live in the 
local (lower Vancouver Island) area and are able to attend the WestShore Langford Campus in person as 
required (ie: supervised tests &/or in person support).  Students registered with another SD62 school 
can take individual courses with us while also attending their home school. Full time 10-12 programs are 
also available for students who are sure they want to move to an entirely online program for 2020-21. 
New students and current students can add courses to their schedule can do so on the registration page 
of our website.  Students needing help with planning their graduation program can book an appointment 
with our academic advisor by calling 250-391-9002. 

We are accepting registrations from students currently living in the School District 62 catchment area for 
full time grade 9 programs. Grade 9 students attending another school may register for individual grade 
10 courses.  

StoreFront (our f2f support classroom) is open for our students during regular school hours.  Access to 
storefront is by appointment only – you can book appointments online via our website 
www.westshorecentre.com . Students in our alternate education program will be assigned in person class 
time. Schedules for these students will be communicated during the week of September 8th -11th. 

Please remember that access to our classrooms  is limited to current students only.  Parents and 
members of the public are asked to contact the school via email (westshore@sd62.bc.ca) or phone (250-
391-9002).  

 

Sincerely, 

Heather Lait  

Principal – Distributed Learning and Adult Education 


